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29th March 2020

Re: Government Closure of Indoor Sports Facilities

Dear Squash Facility

I am writing to you regards the government closure of indoor sports facilities announced on the 23rd
March.

The COVID-19 period will be a difficult time for everyone, and we are here to help and support you
where we can. There is a webpage set up with the latest information on the crisis on our webpage at:

https://www.squash.org.au/w/covid19

Here you will find the latest Federal and State economic stimulus packages and other useful pieces
of information relating to this period.

Many of you might have seen that the government is imposing harsh financial penalties on any
business flaunting the closure rules in and even prison sentences for the business owner. So as hard
as the economic pressures will be on your business, please do adhere to the closure rules as the
consequences are not worth the risks.

If there is anything we can do to help, please let us know by reaching out to your State Squash
Association or direct on ceo@squash.org.au or to facilities@squash.org.au.

Stay safe.

Richard Vaughan
Chief Executive Officer
Squash Australia
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